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7th December 2023 

 

Year 1 and 2 Christmas Sing-a-long 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 and 2 have been enjoying singing 

along to some Christmas songs in the 

run up to the holidays. 

 

If you would like to join us for a sing-a-

long, we will have our final session on 

Wednesday 13th December at 2:30pm. 

 

Please come to the main office at 2:25pm. 

 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

Mrs K Brown and Mrs E Martin 

Key Stage 1 Teachers 


